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As a responsible off road trail bike rider of 40 years I am concerned that public lands  have their uses 
limited further than is already the case. 
This process of review and limitation of use has been going on since the 1970s and is always biased 
towards the extremme end of the environmental argument. 
I respectfully submit that as responsible users of these lands we continue to be allowed access. 
 


